
 
Public Comment May 05, 2020  
 
The following comment was provided in writing.  
 
Jon Coney 
Partnership Specialist - Oregon  
Community Partnership & Engagement Program 
U.S. Census Bureau 
 
As the official liaison to PPS from the U.S. Census Bureau, I am looking forward to working with PPS on 
any joint strategies to get the word out to PPS families about the importance of responding to 
the 2020 Census. Operationally, the Census response window has been extended from July 31 to 
October 31, so we've got some more time to work with. One particularly good strategy to use is to take 
advantage of the fact that many PPS students are in possession of Chromebook computers and have a 
working Internet connection from home for their distance learning. Urging them and their families to use 
those devices as a means to respond to the 2020 Census online will really help increase the self respose 
rate, and eliminate the need for Census workers to reach out to them. It's very safe, secure, and accurate. 
Again, I look forward to working with PPS to ensure a full and accurate count for the 2020 Census. My full 
contact information is below 
 
 


